Group Meeting #11

Date 3 June 2015
Time 01:00 pm
Location Luminary’s Office - Waverley Street.

Attendees

Jason Gerbes, Joshua Son, Paul Lee, Sean Young, Alexis Rabadan.
Minutes Recorder

Jason Gerbes.

Absences
Ahmed Almukhtar.

Meeting Agenda

Discuss M2 Interactive usability test.
Discuss Auckland City Council app.
Demo of basic AR development by Alexis.

. Approval of minutes of last meeting

7.1. The group is in agreement that the minutes of the last meeting are an accurate record.

Status of prior meeting arrangements

8.1. Jason, Josh and Paul have performed a usability test on M2 Interactive and sent the
results to Ahmed and Alexis.

8.2.  Ahmed and Alexis have been unable to provide more information about the Auckland
Council contract as they are still in negotiations.

8.3. Jason met with Anne yesterday to discuss the Auckland Council contract. Anne has
approved the change.

Discussion of Project Development
3.1. Ahmed was unable to attend today’s meeting.

3.2. Alexis toured the group around Luminary’s offices.
3.3. Discussed usability issues discovered with M2 Interactive app. See usability test.

3.4. Alexis cannot provide us any more information about the Auckland Council app at this
time as the contract has not yet been fully formed.

3.5. Ahmed would like the group to shift the projects’ focus to instead accomodate for the
council contract. We cannot continue work until we can gather requirements.

3.6. Alexis demonstrated basic AR development. We were shown how markers can be
recognised using the camera, and how 3D content can be overlaid.

Meeting Arrangements

4.1. Alexis and Ahmed will continue working with the Auckland Council to solidify plans for
the ‘wayfinding’ application.

4.2. The group will attempt to recreate the AR development demo app shown by Alexis.
4.3. Ahmed will be in touch regarding the Auckland Council contract.




5. Adjournment of Meeting
5.1. There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 02:30 pm.

6. Next Meeting

Date To be decided.
Time To be decided.
Location To be decided.

We will meet with Ahmed to discuss the Auckland Council contract once the details have been
confirmed.




